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AGRI SENSE(TM)

 TECHNICAL PHEROMONE

 E/Z-9-DDA

 FOR MANUFACTURING USE ONLY

 GUARANTEE

(E/Z)-9-Deodecenyl Acetate.........90%

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 REGISTRATION NO. 22894 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 CAUTION

 POISON

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 Net Content: ______kg (______lbs)

biosys 
10150 Old Columbia Road

Columbia, MD USA
1-800-821-8448

PRECAUTIONS

HAZARD TO HUMANS AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS

CAUTION

Causes skin irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin, or on
clothing.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the
skin.  Avoid breathing vapors.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS

Keep out of lakes, streams and ponds.  Do not contaminated water
by cleaning of equipment or disposal of waste.



FIRST AID

For eye contact, flush with running water for at least 15
minutes.

For skin contact, wash with soap and water.  If irritation
develops, consult a physician.

For ingestion, drink 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting. 
Consult a physician or poison control centre.  For inhalation,
remove from exposure.  If illness develops consult a physician.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATION ON WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

 DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of a pest control product
which is registered under the Pest Control Products Act.  Read
Technical Bulletin for formulation details.

 STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage or disposal.

STORAGE:

Store in well ventilated area.  Protect from ignition sources. 
Avoid contact with high temperatures, acids, bases or prolonged
contact with air.  Provide means of controlling leaks or spills. 
Absorb spilled material in dry, inert material.  Use NIOSH
approved respirator, protection equipment, neoprene or rubber
gloves and goggles if splashes could occur.

DISPOSAL:

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations.  For additional details and clean up of spills,
contact the provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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